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GOLF OPERATIONS SURVEY


We collected 137 responses to the recent Golf  Operations survey.  Thank 
you for taking the time to provide us invaluable feedback.  After reviewing 
the results with the Golf  Committee, based on feedback received we will be 
making the following changes to the Golf  Calendar for 2025:


• All one day Member-Guests will move back to Thursdays.  Men’s 
events will be Thursday afternoons after the Women’s 18-hole 
League. 


• The Women's 9-Hole League will run throughout the day on 
Thursdays


• The Women's 18-Hole League will move back to the mornings 
(8:30am shotgun)


• Based on the survey results, the following events will remain as they 
were in 2024


• Spring Member-Member, Round Robin, Fall Member-Member and 
Fall Classic 


• The Club Championship semifinals and finals will continue to 
conclude the weekend before Labor Day Weekend


• The last survey question was open-ended, with 54 people providing 
longer, more detailed answers.  A few trends emerged:


• Several comments on the length of  the golf  course’s rough

• Many mentioned the width of  the fairways

• Many want longer range hours, better timing on tournament fliers.


All comments regarding course conditions have been shared with Greens 
Chair Bill Meyer for his review.


Thank you again for your participation.


Angella Franklin & Keith Jacobson 
WCC Golf  Committee Chairs 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